From: webteam@oeb.ca [mailto:webteam@oeb.ca]
Sent: Monday, December 11, 2017 1:50 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment - | NG

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-12-11

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0224, EB-2017-0255, EB-2017-0275

-- Name --
SHAMSUL ARFEEN

-- Phone --

-- Company --
Enbridge

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Dear Ontario Energy Board,

Please ask Enbridge and other companies to find other ways to recover their cost e.g. other cost cuttings
methods (procurement costs, distribution costs, high salaries for executives etc.)

The cost of living is already went very high in Ontario and going up day by day. These little increases
adds up to an average customer.
PLEASE CONSIDER TEH AVERAGE CONSUMER BEFORE MAKING ANY FINAL DECISIONS.

Thanks,
Shamsul Arfeen





